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Jakarta, March 31, 2020 
 

Number :  1113/09/DCS/2020 
Subject : Appendix 4E Preliminary Final Report of PT Aneka Tambang Tbk 
 
 
To: 
The Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) 
 
 
Pursuant to the letter of PT Aneka Tambang Tbk No. 734/09/DCS/2020 dated February 28, 
2020 subject to Appendix 4E Report, we would like to inform the market that the Appendix 4E 
Preliminary Final Report for the period ended December 31, 2019 is on finalization process by 
the Company’s Auditor. 
 
The precise lodgment date is yet to be determined and the Company expects the report to be 
published in the second week of April 2020. This timeline is also meet with the regulation, 
since the Indonesia Financial Service Authority (OJK) has given the relaxation on Annual 
Financial Statement submission accordance with OJK letter No. S-92/D.04/2020 with a subject 
of Extension Period of Report Submission Obligations and Implementation of General Meeting 
of Shareholders for publicly listed company dated March 18, 2020 in accordance with the 
particular state of emergency status of the Covid-19 outbreaks in Indonesia. In line with our 
commitment to our shareholders, we will fulfill the submission report obligation in the first 
place. 
 
 
Thank you for the attention. 
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